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10th February 21 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As half term approaches I would like to congratulate all our families and 

staff for your flexibility and support in dealing with very unusual and often 

stressful circumstances so far this term.  

I appreciate that no two family circumstances are the same and this has 

made planning blended learning even more challenging.  

Next week no learning will be set to give everyone a chance to recharge 

physical, mental and emotional batteries and hopefully take in some well-

deserved sea air and maybe even some sunshine.  

As you know the Prime Minister is due to announce his next plans later on 

this month, as a school we have to plan according to this, but as a staff we 

hope to be back to a whole school community as soon as possible.  

Thank you to everyone who completed the Google Survey on Remote 

Learning. Feedback was overwhelmingly positive with 81% of parents feeling 

that work and feedback have been the right amount.  

As soon as we know what the next half term entails for us all I will let you 

know at the earliest opportunity.   

I hope you all manage to have a restful week and thank you for your 

continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Julie Elvy 

Headteacher 

http://www.gerrans.cornwall.sch.uk/

